Dear Mrs, Rose,

I should like to thank you and your staff for your help with the
Anglo~Catalan Society Conference at the end of last month, The
arrangements went off very smoothly and I am extremely grateful that
you made things so easy for me personally as well as so comfortable for
members of Lhe Sociely.

If possible, we should like to hold our next Conference at
Canterbury Hall, The dates we have in mind are Friday, 23rd Seplember
to Sunday, 25th September 1966. Would you be able to accommodate use
for those dates? I1f so, would you be willing to consider a smaller
booking than the Committee made last time? In view of the disappointing
attendance of members, we feel that we should like to book for 12
resident members, and I hope that this does not bring the total below
a reasonable minimum from your point of view. It does at least have
the merit that the figure, though small, is likely to prove realistic.

We are hoping to include a public lecture in the programme for the
Conference. This would be given by Mr. A.R. Milburn, a lLecturer in
Spanish at Cambridge. We should naturally very much prefer to have
this lecture at Canterbury Hall, especially as the concert hall seems
ideally suited to this kind of occasion. I realise, however, that there
may be some objection on your part because of the regulation about
numbers of non-resident as opposed to resident members of the Conference.
If you could see your way to allowing the public lecture to take place
at Canterbury Fall (assuming that you can take the Conference at all),
it would be a great help.

Thank you again for everything you did last time.

Yours sincerely,

Secretary,
Anglo-Catalan Society.

Mrs. M. Rose,

Domestic Bursar, Canterbury Hall,
Cartwripht Gardens,
W.C.1.




